 
MCCGJA DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, February 7, 2023
1:30 p.m.

· The meeting was called to order at 1:36 p.m.  In attendance:  Directors Jack Nixon, Janeko Bower, Penny Moreci, Larry Bauer, Sally Pennypacker, Pat Shepherd and Jim Bridgeman.  Association member Dick Gunn. 

· Minutes of the meeting of January 9, 2023 were approved.  
· Kevin was absent.  No Treasurer’s report.

· February 6 Luncheon meeting:  There were sixty (60) attendees at the luncheon.  It was suggested that special luncheons featuring guest speakers continue.  The speaker discussed malfeasance exposed in the Santa Clara Grand Jury report involving the S.F. 49ers.  ‘Thank you’ to Dick Gunn and Jim for bringing it together.  
Janeko requested that everyone take snapshots of all future luncheons/events for publication on the association’s Website.  Additionally, should anyone have a post request, let her know. 

· Spencer and Ron were absent, however Spencer submitted an update to the Outreach Committee’s activities.  
· To date, 29 applications have been received (including the President of the League of Women Voters).  The application list is updated bi-weekly.  
· A Minister from Marin City has promised to find 5-7 citizens who may be interested in applying.  
· There is a pending Zoom meeting with Omar of the Canal Alliance.  
· Ads will begin appearing soon for the eleven (11) scheduled sessions.
· The association’s website now includes an “Apply Here” button.

· Deborah spoke of promoting stipends (or “allowances, reimbursements”) in the amount of $24,000 which would be split between two jurors.  A long discussion ensued, including considering a “mentorship program.”  Deborah will follow-up.  

· Dave was absent.  No Training report.
· Jim reported that the membership list is being updated.
· Jack reported that Liability insurance has been purchased for $500/year.   
· Next meeting:	March 6, 2023
1:30 p.m.
· The meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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